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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to the new school year! We hope you had a wonderful 
summer break and are as excited as we are to start the new term. It’s 
been a fantastic start so far, and we are thrilled to see how well the 
children have settled into their classrooms. Break and lunchtimes have 
been seamless, and we couldn’t be prouder of how the children have 
adapted and embraced their routines. 
 
A warm welcome to our new families joining us this year, especially those 
with children in Reception and Nursery. We’re delighted to have you as 
part of our school community and look forward to a year of growth and 
learning together. 
 
We would also like to extend our gratitude for your patience and support 
regarding the ongoing building works. There are no new updates to report 
at the moment, but we will keep you informed of any significant 
developments as they arise. 
 
As we embark on the autumn term, please find attached a letter detailing 
key dates for the term. You should have also received a welcome back 
message from your child’s class teacher, which includes important 
information such as PE days. If you have any questions or require further 
details, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher directly. 
 
We pride ourselves on strong parent partnerships and would like to take 
this opportunity to remind you of a few important expectations as we 
resume our routines after the summer break. Please remember that while 
on school grounds before 8:40am, when the classroom doors open, the 
children remain under the care of their parents or carers. For safety 
reasons, we ask that children do not ride bikes or scooters on the 
playground in the morning or after school to prevent accidents. If you have 
any concerns while on the playground, please approach a teacher, who 
will be easily identifiable in a hi-vis jacket. For your reference, our Parent 
Code of Conduct policy can be accessed here:  
 
ATLP Parent’s Code of Conduct  
 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support and cooperation. Here’s 
to a successful and enjoyable term ahead 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Wilder (formerly Miss Thornton) 
Acting Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.every.education%2F%2FOpen%2FDocument%3Fguid%3D4351eabc-4653-477a-8848-fcdf9b3b2262%26pgk%3D32&data=05%7C02%7Cg.lowry%40meregrn.bham.sch.uk%7C3c79d0b4d346420076e308dcce5d05f1%7C645473a262c54



